
 

From the desk of Gabriele Wood 

E-mail: gabriele@savannahSA.com 
_____________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 04 March 2014 

DEA Ref No: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1091 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

PROPOSED STELLA HELPMEKAAR SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY NEAR STELLA, 

NORTH WEST PROVINCE 

NOTIFICATION OF FINAL BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR SUBMISSION 

TO DEA  

 

In terms of Regulation 56(2) of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) 

Regulations of June 2010, notice is given to registered Interested and/or Affected 

Parties (I&AP) for the proposed Stella Helpmekaar Solar Energy Facility near 

Stella, North West Province.  Please be informed of the availability of the Final 

Basic Assessment Report that will be submitted to Department of Environmental 

Affairs (DEA), for public comment if required or desired by registered I&APs.   

 

The Final Basic Assessment Reports are available for download on the website – 

http://www.savannahsa.com/projects.  I&APs, may also request a copy of the 

report from Savannah Environmental.  Comments on the Final Basic Assessment 

Report must be submitted directly to National DEA.  A copy of these comments 

must also be submitted to Savannah Environmental.  The relevant contact details 

to submit comments are as follows: 

 

National DEA:  

Muhammad Essop 

Tel: 012 395 1734 

Fax: 012 320 7539 

Email: MEssop@environment.gov.za 

Post: Private Bag X 447, Pretoria, 0001 

Savannah Environmental(EAP): 

Steven Ingle  

Tel: 011 656 3237 

Fax: 086 684 0547 

Email: steven@savannahsa.com 

Post: P O Box 148, Sunninghill, 2157  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

GABRIELE WOOD 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AND SOCIAL CONSULTANT 

SAVANNAH ENVIRONMENTAL (PTY) LTD 

(not signed, sent via email) 

mailto:steven@savannahsa.com

